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Planned Parenthood
Pennsylvania Advocates

15 October, 2007

Commissioner Arthur CoccodrilH
Chairman
Independent Regulatory Review Commission ss 3 -y-,
333 Market Street, 14th Floor ffifej ^ ^J
Harrisbur&PA 17101 @ @ O JJL^

RE: FINAL FORM REGULATIONS #10-1*2 (#2577) V/1 FT]

Dear Commissioner Coccodrilli: § i i 1 I

On behalf of Planned Parenthood Pennsylvania Advocates (PPPA), T'm writing to
provide a correction to comments submitted on the Final-Form Regulation #10-
182(#2577) relating to sexual assault victim emergency services.

In the previously submitted comments, Representative Ross' amendment to House Bill
288 was referred to as A03396, when the correct number that should be referenced is
A3416. All other comments and content are as we wish to convey, with A03396 being
replaced in all references by A3416.

Thank you again for accepting our input, and we look forward to the Independent
Regulatory Review Commission's findings in this matter,

Sincerely,

Sari Stevens
Director of Public Affairs


